
Finance Meeting

JP Ritter
Iue 11,/26/2019 72:47 PM

To: Lynn Bunting <buntingl@alpenacounty.org>

Lynn if you could add me on Finance for Decembet I am looking for permission to sell the vehicle that
the Sheriffs Office had assigned to the CRTC division.

Second I am seeking bids to purchase 2 new ATV's to be funded by the Department of Natural Resources

ORV Grant. lwould have the bids due December 10th at 4 p.m. per or conversation.

Thanks lf you have any questions let me know.

J.P.

Sergeant J.P. Ritter
Alpena County Sheriff's Office
989-354-9863


